
FRIENDS OF ABERFOYLE AND BUCHLYVIE  
MEDICAL CENTRES (FAB) 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
7pm, on 20 April, at the Aberfoyle Surgery 
 
 

DR LINDSAY’S CASEBOOK 
 
The Friends of Aberfoyle and Buchlyvie Surgeries cordially 
invite you to this talk by Dr Anne Lindsay.  Recently retired, 
she will reflect on her 28 years at the Aberfoyle and 
Buchlyvie Medical Centres with a collection of anecdotes – 
some funny, others heart-warming or heart-breaking or 
about significant moments or changes – that will give an 
entertaining and sometimes poignant slant on the 
developing history of our area. The talk will be followed by 
a brief AGM. 
 
There will be refreshments so it would be helpful if you 
could let FAB know that you will be attending by emailing 
friendsabuch@gmail.com or contacting either of the 
surgeries 01877 382421 / 01360 850237.  We look forward 
to seeing you there! 
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